
 
Favorable Testimony for 

Municipal Recycling Plans - Requirement​
HB0407 

Environment and Transportation Committee 
2/12/2025 

 
Jamie DeMarco 

Chesapeake Climate Action Network Action Fund  
Lobbyist 

 
On behalf of the Chesapeake Climate Action Network Action Fund, I urge a favorable report on 
HB0407. Ensuring higher rates of recycling will reduce the amount of plastic that must be 
manufactured from petroleum. The work to increase recycling rates must be done at the local 
level, and ensuring that large counties make plans to achieve the recycling goals set out in 
HB0407 is a strategic approach.  
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